
Submitter: Deborah Johnson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

DO NOT TAKE AWAY OUR OREGON VOTING BY MAIL!!!  DONT GIVE IN TO THE 

BULLY!  VOTING BY MAIL IS SAFE.  WHY EVEN CONSIDER TAKING THIS AWAY 

FROM US?  EVERYONE SHOULD HAVE VOTE BY MAIL!  ITS EASY AND SAFE.  

WHY MAKE VOTING HARDER?  IT MAKES NO SENSE.  KEEP IT THE WAY IT IS.  

PLEASE 

 


